
From: <cleanair@cleanairtas.com>
To: <michelle.obyrne@parliament.tas.gov.au>
Subject: Request for a meeting.
Date: Tue, 19 May 2009 15:45:57 +1000

Michelle O'Byrne MP
Sate Minister for Environment...
19th May 2009

Dear Madam,

Some twelve months ago I lodged several requests to meet with you on environmental
issues.

It would appear your department advisor (Mr. Brad Arkelle) has refused my requests as I
have heard nothing since then although my request to meet is still current.

Given the exceptional long delay, I am now writing to ask to meet with you before the
end of May please at your electorate office in Launceston.

If you would be so kind to let me know one way or the other within seven days (7) it
would be much appreciated.

Thank you.

Yours faithfully,

Clive M. Stott pn
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